
Notice regarding payment of remuneration to nodal officers 

Payment of remuneration to the nodal officers who have submitted their account 

details for the survey years 2011-12 to 2014-15 has been settled. A few pending 

cases of remuneration with correct account details already received would be 

processed and settled shortly after following due procedures. No fresh cases of 

remuneration will be considered for these survey years.  As regards remuneration 

for the year 2015-16, it would be payable to only those nodal officers who have 

uploaded the data and whose account details will be received before 15th 

November, 2016. 

In future, remuneration will be admissible to only those nodal officers who will 

upload the data on AISHE portal before the closing date of the survey and submit 

their account details within two months of the closing of the survey. 
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